Sent: 27 September 2013 12:25
To: Planning
Subject: 13/01295/F

Application Ref: 13/01295/F   

Applicant: Richard Taylor

Proposal: 2 new sand arenas at Grange Farm, Swalcliffe, Oxofrdshire.

To whoever it may concern,

 

I was really pleased to hear the news that Swalcliffe Park Equestrian plans to build a large outdoor arena.  This area is crying out for facilities of this standard.  

 

I am writing both as a parent of 3 children who all ride, one of which has recently represented GB in the Junior European Eventing Championships, in France. The others have both represented this region at National level.  Also as a senior member of the local Heythrop Hunt Pony Club Committee which has a 200+ membership at peak times.  

 

I often find myself driving over an hour away to find a good sized arena that is available to hire.  As a HHPC committee member, we struggle to find facilities which can cope with our large membership of children.   This arena would be extremely beneficial to our Pony Club training sessions.

 

For the above reasons I fully support and endorse the proposal for the building of the arenas at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian.

 

Kind regards

 

Victoria Gloag
